
 
3/22/18 

Re: Revised Pack Quantities 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Rollease Acmeda is embarking on another continuous improvement project to make doing business with 
us even easier. 
 
In the coming weeks you will be receiving several updates regarding revisions to the pack quantity 
offering of our window shading components. 
 
Rollease Acmeda believes offering both a small and large pack quantity offering will help streamline 
your supply chain as well as bring added value to you, the customer, through an expanded offering of 
standardized quantities. 
 
Please keep an eye on your inbox or feel free to speak with your sales representative for details as this 
project goes live. 
 
Thank you for your business. 
 
 
 

 
Peter Koenig 
Director – Sales & Marketing 


